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718 LABOUR, WAGES AND PRICES 

10.—Provisions of Employers' Liability and Workmen's Compensation 

Items. Nova Scotia. New Brunswick. Quebec. Ontario. 

1. D e a t h -
Funeral. $75. $100. 

Dependants— 
Widow 

850 (including med­
ical expense). 

$125. 

§30 per month. $30 per month. 

Child. 7.50 per month each 
up to 16 years. 

Maximum 
benefits to 
dependants. 

2. Permanent total 
disability. 

' per month. 

7.50 per month each 
up to 16 years. 
Where sole depen­
dants are children 
to each child $15 a 
month until 16 (if 
boy) or until 18 (if 
girl). 

55 p.c. of earnings of 
deceased. 

Minimum total com­
pensation $1,500. 

55 p.c. of wages. 55 p.c. of wages. 

3. Permanent partial 
disability. 

4. Temporary total 
disability. 

M i n i m u m $5 per 
week. 

Maximum 55 p.c. of 
$1,200 per year. 

55 p.c. of difference 
of earnings before 
and after accident 

M i n i m u m $5 per 
week. 

Maximum 55 p.c. of 
$1,200 annual in­
come. 

55 p.c. of wages... 

M i n i m u m $6 per 
week. 

Maximum 55 p.c. of 
$125 per month. 

Amount determined 
by Board. 

Minimum $1,500 in 
case of major in­
juries. 

Maximum $2,500. 

Total compensation, 
$3,000. 

50 p.c. of wages up to 
$1,000 per year and 
25 p.c. after up to 
$1,500 per year. 

Maximum amount of 
lumpsum, $3,000 

50 p.c. of difference 
in earnings before 
and after accident. 

55 p.c. of wages. 50 p.c. of wages. 

5. Temporary partial 
disability. 

M i n i m u m $5 per 
week. 

Maximum 55 p.c. of 
$1,200 annual in 
come. 

55 p.c. of difference 
in earning power 
before and after 
accident. 

0. Medical aid. 

7. Special medical 
aid. 

Full expenses for 30 
days taken from 
accident fund. 

Full expenses taken 
from accident fund 

M i n i m u m $6 per 
week. 

Maximum 55 p.c. of 
$125_per month. 

55 p.c. of difference 
in earning power 
before and after 
accident. 

Full expenses taken 
f r o m a c c i d e n t 
fund. 

Full expenses taken 
from a c c i d e n t 
fund. 

M i n i m u m $4 pe r 
week. 

Maximum 50 p.c. of 
$1,500. 

50 p.c. of wages. 

M i n i m u m $4 per 
week. 

Maximum 50 p.c. of 
$1,500. 

None. 

40 per month plu» 
lump sum of $100. 

$10 per month each 
up to 16 years. 
Where ch i ld ren 
only, $15 to each. 

66f p.c. oi monthly 
wages. 

66f p.c. of wages for 
life. 

Minimum $12.50 per 
week. 

Maximum earnings 
reckoned $2,000ja 
year. 

66f p.c. of difference 
in earnings belore 
and after accident. 

66f p.c. of wages, 
payable only so 
long as disability 
lasts. 

Minimum $12.50 per 
week. 

6f p.c. of difference 
in earning power 
before and after 
accident. 

None. 

Full expenses taken 
f rom a c c i d e n t 
fund. 

(Full expenses taken 
from a c c i d e n t 
fund. 


